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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Other fees and charges 

If the FIT is reduced by 20% due to a forecast of lower wholesale prices will the service charges & 

retail power price be reduced by a similar amount & if not why? 

The FIT should be around 80% of the wholesale price to cover the cost of installing & maintaining 

the home systems when the exporter has no commitment too.  

Where is the equity if we sell at 5.2c & are charged >30c/kW? 

http://www.engage.vic.gov.au/

